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he - Arsenic survey - 
eï.lowrLnize 

Referring to your letter of November 
18, your File 455- 10 -13, it is regretted that our letter 
of November l3 gave you the impression that the sure of 
54.40 of the 42,OOO provided in connection with the 

above mentioned survey had been expended by officers 
of your Service. Actually this expenditure was incurred 
by Dr. U. L. Stanton, Medical Officer of health, Yellow - 
knife, in connection with advertising in the local press 
regarding arsenic poisoning hazards and sealers required 
for water samples. These items were considered to be a 
legitimate charge against the amount provided for the 
arsenic survey. 

Yours sincerely, 

Dr. Kingsley-Kay, 
Chief, Industrial health Laboratory, 
Department of National health 
and Welfare, 
200 Kent St., 
Ottawa, Ont. 

C. K. LeCapelain, 
Acting Director 


